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From: Patrick Brown <brown-patrick@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 8:02 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Forex Markets Leverage

I am a retail trader and use the 100:1 leverage that is now in place. I feel my rights and freedoms

are violated over this
new proposal. Why should the markets only be available to the financial institutions are the

wealthy?

Patrick Brown
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